6/15/12 State of Wyoming Mail - Fwd: Croell Mining Permit Appeal Docket 12-4802

Fwd: Croell Mining Permit Appeal Docket 12-4802

Joe Girardin <joe.girardin@wyo.gov> Fri, Jun 15, 2012 at 2:05 PM
To: Kim Waring <kim.waring@wyo.gov>

—-—-—— Forwarded message ———
From: Jacob Gay <jgay@gmecwy.com>
Date: Fri, Jun 15, 2012 at 2:03 PM

Subject: RE: Croell Mining Permit Appeal Docket 12-4802 FILE

To: Joe Girardin <joe.girardin@wyo.gov>
Joe, Jim R
That is fine | am ok with extending the hearing date to July 12, 2012.

My phone number you can reach me on is 307-620-0277. Sorry for the delayed email response.

Jacob Gay

From: Joe Girardin [mailto:joe.girardin@wyo.gov]
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2012 3:39 PM

To: Jacob Gay

Subject: Croell Mining Permit Appeal Docket 12-4802

Jay,
As we discussed on the phone earlier, please respond to this email agreeing to extend the hearing date until July 12, 2012.

You will also receive an email from me or Leader Phone for the conference call Set for June 22. Please send me a number that we can
reach you on.

Thank you

Joe Girardin, Paralegal

Environmental Quality Council

The information provided in this communication is confidential and protected, may be attorney client privileged, may constitute inside
information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawiful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately at 307-777-7170.
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